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Integrity Biofuels Awarded USDA Renewable Energy Grant  
Indianapolis, IN – Integrity Biofuels  
 
Today Agriculture Under Secretary for Rural Development Thomas Dorr presented Integrity Biofuels president and 
owner, Charles (Shorty) Whittington with a grant ceremonial check for $500,000 as the recipient of the Renewable 
Energy and Energy Efficiency Program.  The USDA Renewable Energy program funds grants and loan guarantees 
to agricultural producers and rural small businesses to provide them assistance as they install renewable energy 
systems and make energy efficiency improvements. 
 
Integrity Biofuels Central Indiana’s first Soy Biodiesel Production Facility plans to increase production at its 
Morristown Indiana site with the grant.  Integrity is proud to produce Indiana’s premium renewable fuel and is 
currently in the process of getting their facility’s product labeled as BQ-9000 certified.  BQ-9000 is the National 
Biodiesel Accreditation Program to improve and ensure quality biodiesel is being produced and distributed. The 
program is a unique combination of the ASTM standard for biodiesel, ASTM D 6751, and a quality systems 
program that includes storage, sampling, testing, blending, shipping, distribution, and fuel management practices. 
 
Integrity Biofuels officially opened August 1, 2006.  For more information about Integrity Biofuels please visit 
www.integritybiofuels.com. 
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